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UPDATE FROM THE 
JUNIOR COORDINATOR

Hello everyone… It has arrived! The 2021 / 2022 summer of cricket is here!

All junior teams and coaches have been finalised, you should have all received direct correspondence 
from your coaches by now, and should know when your first training session is. To all of the people who 
have volunteered this year, the first thing I would like to do is pass on a huge thank you to you all. We do 
have junior teams who are still looking for team managers and first aid officers, so if you now know who 
your coach is, please send them a quick email to ask them how you can help them.

In the attached newsletter there are some key pre season events….
KCC Clothing – Sunday 10th October from 12:30. Get on down to the Kostera Oval club rooms for not only 
a new playing shirt and cap if you need one, but to also check out our latest range of KCC casual tees 
and hoodies. We will also have the Albion baggy caps available for sizing if you would like to place an 
order.

Scoring training - Monday 11th October at the clubrooms for a 6:30 start. Scoring - being able to help with 
scoring is a massive help to your team on game day. There’s really never been a better time to learn, E-
Scoring has come a long way and has made things much easier than the traditional paper score books. 
Remember, the first ball can’t even be bowled until the scorers are ready… so, If you want to really get 
into the game, come and see us Monday night and we’ll show you how you can do it. Please register by 
emailing kcc.juniorsecretary@gmail.com so we can send you what you need prior to the night.

Association rules night (coaches) - Tuesday the 12th October. This is for coaches only, but if there are 
any significant rule changes, watch your in boxes in the days leading up to the first fixtures. As we go into 
the first round, every team will share the rules for your age group. Even for returning parents, it’s a good 
idea to re-read the rules, particular to spot any changes. Remember, no matter what you think the rules 
are, no calling out from the boundary, because rule number 1 is… the umpires are always right! Rule 
number 2: If the umpires are wrong, refer to rule number 1. If the first two rules don’t work for you, then it’s 
probably time you become an umpire, if you can’t beat them, join them.

Parent Info Night - Wednesday 13th October - For all parents new to cricket, particularly U10’s and U11’s… 
this is a must attend event. We’ll cover off on all the FAQ’s and will be there to answer any other 
questions that you might have.. As we have the new wicket for the full season, there will be some 
updated house keeping rules around the canteen and gear and ground set-up…. So even for returning 
parents, Wednesday night might have some new content in it for you if you would like to get along.

Fixtures - The first games kick off Friday 15th October. If you’re looking for fixtures please log on to the 
mycricket website or app and set Kalamunda Cricket Club as your default club. From here you will be 
able to find your fixtures when the association publishes them. The first rounds of fixtures are always a 
little late, as many clubs are still putting their sides together, so please be patient, they won’t be too far 
away.

Good luck everyone, if you need anything as we approach round one, please make some noise, we’re 
here to help.
Now, we all know we’re just playing some cricket in a park and that our club prides itself on inclusion and 
togetherness over anything else, but with that said, remember, winning isn’t everything… it’s the ONNNNLY 
thing! Haha… good luck to all teams… go and have a great summer of cricket with your mates!
To all the parents, I hope this season is one that you reflect upon as the summer you’ll always remember. 
Enjoy it !

Michael Travcich
Junior Coordinator
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KEY DATES

Parents Meeting
Wednesday 13th October 6pm
All junior parents, particularly new parents

Scorers Training 
Monday 11th October 6.30pm
If you are interested in learning to score - electronic and paper - please register your 
interest by emailing kcc.juniorsecretary@gmail.com so we can send you the links prior.
(remember all teams will need scorers!) 

Uniform Collection
Sunday 10th October 12.30-3pm.
Available for payment and 
collection… 
• Junior playing shirts, 
• Master Blasters shirts,
• Club merchandise. 

Round 1 All Grades (U10 to U17)
15/16/17 October 2021 
Fixtures are usually released just 
before the start of the season.

Blasters Starts: 
Friday 29th October
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Stay in touch with all the current Club information...
Website: kalamundacricketclub.com.au

kalamundacricketclubinc
kalacricketclub

T H E R E  A R E  A  F E W  K E Y  D A T E S  T O  N O T E  I N  T H E  N E X T  
C O U P L E  O F  W E E K S !

Join our NEW KCC Junior Parents closed Facebook group.

Send us your team and players pictures during the season:
kalamundacricketclub.photos@gmail.com



TEAM UPDATES

UNDER 17 Coach:  Steve Pabst
Team Manager: Lisa Colley

UNDER 13 Coach:  Kent Millington
Team Manager: Heidi Stone

UNDER 12 WHITE Coach:  Simon Griffiths
Team Manager:

UNDER 12 BLUE Coach:  Dave Saunders
Team Manager: Lisa Colley

UNDER 11 WHITE Coach:  Nibu Paul
Team Manager:

UNDER 11 BLUE Coach:  Bryce Munro
Team Manager: Kristy Munro

UNDER 11 GREEN Coaches: Craig Crabb and Spike Ajduk
Team Manager: Brett Kennedy

UNDER 10 WHITE Coach:  Adrian Munro
Team Manager: Peta Munro

UNDER 10 BLUE Coach:  Hugh Trenorden
Team Manager: Asher Trenorden

UNDER 10 GREEN Coach:  Ram Uppara
Team Manager:
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Stay in touch with all the current Club information...
Website: kalamundacricketclub.com.au

kalamundacricketclubinc
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Join our NEW KCC Junior Parents closed Facebook group.

Send us your team and players pictures during the season:
kalamundacricketclub.photos@gmail.com

T H A N K  Y O U  T O  A L L  O F  O U R  C O A C H E S  A N D  T E A M  
M A N A G E R S  W H O  H A V E  V O L U N T E E R E D  T O  W O R K  W I T H  

O U R  P L A Y E R S  T H I S  Y E A R !

Download the My 
Cricket App to get 
all the fixtures!

Join our new KCC Junior Parents 
facebook group.

This is a closed group for current
members of Junior teams only.

Search KCC Junior Parents to join.



COVID UPDATE

JU NI O R  NEW S L E TTE R  2 0 2 1 - 2 0 2 2  O C TO B E R



JU NI O R  NEW S L E TTE R  2 0 2 1 - 2 0 2 2  O C TO B E R

Stay in touch with all the current Club information...
Website: kalamundacricketclub.com.au

kalamundacricketclubinc
kalacricketclub

Send us your team and players pictures during the 
season:
kalamundacricketclub.photos@gmail.com

CONTACT INFO

Junior Coordinator: Michael Travcich
kcc.juniorcoordinator@gmail.com

0423 085 886

Junior Secretary/Registrar: Novak Drazevich
kcc.juniorsecretary@gmail.com

Stage 1 Coaches Coordinator: Adrian Munro

Stage 1 Team Manager Coordinator: Peta Munro

Blasters Coordinator: Henry Beus

Uniforms and Merchandise: Nat Welten

Association Delegate: Steve Pabst

KCC President: Kent Millington

Child Safeguard Officer: Dave Farthing

Girls Cricket Coordinator: Dave Saunders


